Brian Diggs

Letter of Intent

Dear Board of Directors.

I am writing this letter to express my intent to continue serving on the Board of Directors for the Emergency Responders Credit Union. Having been a member of this esteemed board for 3 years, I have witnessed firsthand the pivotal role our credit union plays in supporting the financial needs of emergency responders within our community.

During my tenure, I have contributed to the strategic planning, governance, and decision-making processes of the credit union. I have actively participated in board meetings, provided insightful feedback, and collaborated with fellow board members to ensure the effective management and growth of our organization.

My commitment to the mission and values of the Emergency Responders Credit Union remains unwavering. I am steadfast in our collective goal of providing accessible financial services and resources to our members, who have or are currently serving selflessly on the front lines of emergency response.

Furthermore, I believe that my experience, and dedication continue to align closely with the evolving needs and objectives of our credit union, I have gained valuable insights into our operations and the challenges and opportunities we face.

In the coming term, I am eager to further contribute to the success and sustainability of the Emergency Responders Credit Union. I am committed to fostering transparency, accountability, and innovation within our organization, while always prioritizing the best interests of our members.

I am hopeful that my continued involvement on the Board of Directors will help steer our credit union toward continued growth, resilience, and excellence.

Thank you for considering my candidacy for reappointment to the Board of Directors. I am honored to serve alongside dedicated individuals who share a common vision for the future of our credit union.

Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information or if there are any additional steps I need to take in the reappointment process.

Sincerely,

Brian E Diggs

To:

Emergency Responders Credit Union Nomination Committee

From:

Chris Belcher

Date:

February 17, 2024

To the nomination committee, I would like to show my interest in running for a second term as a member of the Emergency Responders Credit Union Board of Directors. I have served my first term and learned a considerable amount and look forward to using this knowledge to grow and move our credit union forward in the future.

I have been in emergency services since 1992 and a member of the Beesons Fire Department and fulltime employee of the Winston-Salem Fire Department for over 25 years. I have also been a member of the credit union since 1999 and served as an associate board member and my first term board of directors' member. My goal as a board member is to move our credit union in a progressive and all-inclusive credit union for not just local emergency responders but responders from across the state. I feel this will help to ensure our longevity and strength.

I would like to thank you for consideration and look forward to serving me fellow fire responders and members of our credit union.

Respectfully Submitted,
Chris Belcher

To the Emergency Responders Credit Union Board of Directors,

I am writing to express my interest in joining the Emergency Responders Credit Union board of directors. I have been a Credit Union member since 2009, and an associate board member since June of 2023. Since becoming an associate board member I have learned a great deal about what is expected of a board member, and the level of commitment that is needed to fulfill this role.

My family and I have always felt a sense of family each time we have had to call or come into the Credit Union, and I have never questioned if my best fiancial intersts were being looked after. If selected, I would do my best to continue to keep our members trust and confidence. Thank you for concidering me for this role.

Sincerely,

David A. Sojka

Dear Board of Directors and the entire membership,

I would like to express my interest in becoming re-elected for a second term as a Board of Director for the Emergency Responders Credit Union.

Over the last 3 years I have been able to make a impact and bring a new perspective within the board of directors to better serve our members. My hope and goal is to continue to be able to do so for another term.

I understand that it is ERCU's mission to bring the credit union to the modern times offering various resources to first responders across the triad and beyond. As a first responder I see the importance for a strong financial institution that will not only help first responders with banking but also have services available for each individual to have financial security.

By being re-elected I can continue to help fellow directors and staff identify, create and implement avenues that will enhance the performance of the credit union in order to help reach and assist first responders for financial success.

I look forward to meeting with you in person.

Sincerely,

Sam Emerson